
Allyson Honaker 

From: Bill Osborne < 

Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, June 25, 2019 9:13 AM 
Allyson Honaker 

Subject: FW: Hearing Notice 

Allyson 

Here's the reply from News Democrat. 

Bill 

From: Darrel Taylor [mailto 
Sent: Monday, June 24, 2019 11:49 AM 
To: Bill Osborne 
Subject: Re: Hearing Notice 

Got it, and have it ready to run this week. 

Thanks, 
Darrel 

> 

On Jun 24, 2019, at 11 :40 AM, Bill Osborne 

Darrel 

> 

> wrote: 

We need this notice to be published in this week's edition of paper. We also need an affidavit from 
paper that it was published. 

This should be billed to West Carroll Water District, PO Box 269, Carrollton KY 41008. 

Thanks 

Bill 
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